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January 30, 2018 
 
Pam Hall 
City of Littleton 
2255 W. Berry Ave. 
Golden, CO 80120 
 
RE: AutoNation Ford Littleton 
 PUD Amendment 
 8252 S. Broadway   
 
Dear Ms. Hall: 
 
This letter is to describe the consistency and compliance of amending the PUD of the above mentioned property.   
 
8252 is a Ford Dealership that is requesting to install shade and hail canopies in the parking lot to protect the cars from inclement weather.  
They are requesting to amend the PUD to allow for the construction of these canopies on the property.   
 
This project is consistent with the City’s and Neighborhood Plans as it does not change the use or purpose of the land in any manner.  The 
PUD allows for a car dealership to be allowed to operate on this parcel of land.  The applicant is not requesting a change in land use and 
there are already parking structures on the property in the form of garages.   
 
These shade structures consist of a central pole with cantilevered beams that support the canopies.  There are no walls or other large 
support structures, and they can be seen through.  The structures will not affect the existing lighting, landscaping, drainage, or grading in 
any way.   
 
This amendment will be consistent with the surrounding properties which consist of office buildings, gas stations, and commercial centers.  
As the property is used for automobile sales, the protection of the vehicles would be consistent with the use of this PUD as it is currently.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Camron Watson  
Point Consulting, LLC 
 


